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Dear commiƩee members of the Senate Health & Welfare CommiƩee, 

I would urge you to support SB219.  I feel people need to take responsibility for their acƟons.  Taxpayer 
funding should not be supporƟng one’s personal bad choice, especially taking the life of a human being.  
According to hli.org, 96.5% of all aborƟons are for personal reasons, not for the health or well-being of 
the mother.  Whether the taxpayer funding is used directly or indirectly in the aborƟon, that does not 
maƩer, it sƟll should not be used for it.  I strongly urge the commiƩee to adopt SB219. 

 

Respecƞully, 

BreƩ Anderson 


